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The submissions on this file, the Inspector’s report and the response received to the

Section 132 request were considered at a Board meeting held on 03/04/2025.

The Board decided to defer consideration of this case and to issue a Section 132

notice to the applicant regarding the following:

The applicant’s response to the Board request, received 20th March 2025, stated:

“EdgeConneX considers that the MIC of the 48 Connection Agreement, that has

been confirmed by Eirgrid, is sufficient to accommodate Proposed ECX Data Centre,

in addition to the other data centres that have been permitted on the site under the

permissions granted under Planning Ref. SD19A/0041 and SD21 A/0042.”

The Board request the applicant to provide correspondence from the system

operator confirming that this statement is correct.

The applicant is advised this information may be necessary to enable the Board to

make a determination.

(Allow 3 weeks)

Board Member: Date: 03/04/2025

Mary HeH a
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